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The Department of External Affairs to the High Commissioner for the
Union of South Africa in Canada

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

No. E-35 OTTAWA, October 26, 1955.

EXCELLENCY,

I have the honour to acknowledge the receipt of your Note No. 32 of
September 13, 1955, reading as follows:

(See Note I)
“T ‘have the HoOneur ..., .cieceeosssomes April;.1st,-.1955.7

I have the honour to confirm that your Note and this reply thereto be
regarded as constituting an Agreement between our two Governments.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

P. M. TOWE,
For the Secretary of State for External Affairs.

His Excellency Wentzel C. du Plessis,
High Commissioner for the Union of South Africa,
Ottawa.
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